
CITY OF SANTA CLARA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING A RESOLUTION OF INTENTION ON 

THE LEVY OF BENEFIT ASSESSMENTS APPLICABLE TO THE SANTA CLARA 
PARKING MAINTENANCE DISTRICT NO. 122,  AND APPROVAL OF DISTRIBUTION 

OF DIRECTOR'S REPORT FISCAL YEAR 2018/19 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Santa Clara has determined and 
fixed its regularly scheduled meeting on June 12, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the 
matter may be heard, in the City Hall Council Chambers, 1500 Warburton Avenue, Santa Clara, 
California, as the location, date, and time to conduct a public hearing to consider the passage of a 
resolution as follows: 
"A RESOLUTION OF INTENTION TO ORDER THAT THE ALTERNATIVE METHOD FOR 
THE LEVY OF BENEFIT ASSESSMENT BE MADE APPLICABLE TO SANTA CLARA 
PARKING MAINTENANCE DISTRICT NO. 122, PROVIDING FOR NOTICE OF HEARING 
THEREON, APPROVING THE DIRECTOR'S REPORT FOR DISTRIBUTION, AND 
PROVIDING FOR NOTICE OF HEARING ON DIRECTOR'S REPORT FOR FISCAL YEAR 
2018/19." 
The purpose of the public hearing is to provide City staff with an opportunity to present the City 
Council and the public with information concerning the proposed assessments ($12,021 total) to the 
property owners, and potentially several tenants, to pay towards maintenance repairs of the parking 
lot and associated walkways and the proposed determination of the City to pay all of the remaining 
costs ($175,542) for routine maintenance and operation of the property and improvements of the 
Santa Clara Parking Maintenance District No. 122.  A total of eleven property owners and 
potentially several tenants pay for the assessments.  The public may submit written comments prior 
to, or make oral presentations, at the public meeting. 
A copy of the above Resolution and Director's Report will be made available for public inspection in 
the City Clerk's Office, City Hall, 1500 Warburton Avenue, Santa Clara, California and at the 
Central Park Library, 2635 Homestead Road, Santa Clara, California. 
Jennifer Yamaguma, Acting City Clerk 
City of Santa Clara 
The public hearing location is accessible by wheelchair and public transportation.  People with 
impaired speech or hearing may call (408) 615-2490 through 711 the nationwide 
Telecommunications Relay Service.  The California Relay Service can also be reached in Spanish 
for both TDD and voice at 1-800-955-3000.  Sign language interpretation, translation into languages 
other than English, and interpretation for persons with visual impairments are available.  If you need 
sign or other interpretation, please call (408) 615-2490 at least one week in advance of the hearing.  
Reasonable modifications in policies, procedures and/or practices will be made as necessary to 
ensure access for all individuals with a disability or with limited English proficiency. 
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